
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

11 October 2021 

 

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO BAMBURGH 

25TH to 29TH April 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you may be aware, our past visits to Bamburgh, Nortumberland have always been 

a huge success with our pupils. We are now eager to bring this back, and with the 

Covid-19 pandemic being under control, we are delighted to inform you that we are 

aiming to visit again in April 2022. 

 

We have provisionally booked the visit for 4 nights, week commencing Monday, 25th 

April 2022. As in previous years, we will be staying at the Sunningdale Hotel, which is 

situated in the centre of Bamburgh village. The cost of the visit will be approximately 

£230.00 - £250.00* (depending on number of pupils).  The cost includes full board, 

travel and several excursions. We appreciate that this is an expense for parents but 

assure you that the children do benefit greatly from the experience. The visit will also 

support one of our topics that we are planning for next year, including contrasting 

and comparing localities, including a costal study. 

 

In order to secure a place for your child we would be grateful if you would complete 

the expression of interest form by clicking on this link . We can then gather an idea of 

numbers of children and advise you of the final costings. Please complete this form 

and return to school by Friday, 29th October 2021. 

 

In early November, you will receive a further letter requesting a £50 deposit payment 

to secure your child’s place. The deposit will be required by the end of December. If 

there are any problems concerning the visit, or payments, please contact school as 

soon as possible to discuss a possible solution.  We can assure you that our ‘Bamburgh 

visit’ is a unique experience for our pupils, creating many wonderful memories. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Watts, Mrs Dougherty and Miss Denton 

Y5 Teachers 

 

*refundable on receipt of Covid-19 government guidelines, at that time, only. 

https://forms.office.com/r/2xdED8uwus

